
Dear Home Secretary,
Are you looking 
for a policy which 
ticks these boxes?
	 Lifts people out of poverty
	 Benefits the economy and society
	 Is popular with the public
	 Enjoys cross-party support
	 Improves people’s well-being

Look no further! 
You can achieve all of these things if you 
lift the ban which currently prevents 
people seeking asylum from working 
to support themselves and their families. 
We’re calling on you to lead the way in 
implementing this common-sense reform.

Here’s why this issue matters to me:

Name & Address:

Home Office
2 Marsham Street
London, SW1P 4DF  


